
 

 

2017-03-21 Report no. 10/2017: Fitch assigns ratings. 

 

The Management Board of ING Bank Śląski S.A. (the “Bank”) hereby communicate to have received, 

on 21 March 2017, from the Fitch Ratings agency (“Fitch”) the notice of national credit ratings being 

assigned to the Bank. The National Long-Term Rating is AAA (pol) with stable outlook and the 

National Short-Term Rating is F1+ (pol). 

 

The other credit ratings of the Bank assigned by Fitch were not revised. The ratings were reviewed 

last time on 9 November 2016, the fact which the Bank communicated in current report no. 35/2016 

of 10 November 2016.  

 

The ratings on the National Rating Scale reflect a relative viability assessment for the entity vis-a-vis 

the lowest default risk in the given country. The ratings are compared neither internationally nor over 

time.  

 

 

Legal grounds: Article 17 section 1 of Regulation of the European Parliament and of the Council (EU) 

No. 596/2014 of 16 April 2014 (Market Abuse Regulation). 


